
Announcement of PSJ Students Awardees 
for PSJ-APPS STUDENT EXCHANGE PROGRAM-2013 

       In accordance with the agreement between the Phytopathological Society of Japan (PSJ) 
and the Australasian Plant Pathology Society (APPS), PSJ is pleased to announce that the 
following two (2) students have been selected and will be funded for their visit to APPS 
members in Australia/New Zealand in 2013. 

1. Ms. F. Fukada (MS 2nd yr student), Kyoto Prefectural University 
She will visit Dr. B. Scott, Massey University, New Zealand. 

2. Ms. A. Uke (PhD 1st yr student), Tokyo University of Agriculture 
She will visit Dr. A. Drenth, The University of Queensland, Australia. 


